
 
Regarding Children Day Celebration on 2nd December 2023 

 
Dear Parent,  
This is to inform you that the school is celebrating Children's Day on 2nd December having 'FETE' in the 
school. This will include food items and games. Children are allowed to come in decent colour dress. 
Children will be given coupons in the school for the amount of money they bring. The amount collected 
will be used for helping the poor and needy. Let us make each day count by helping someone. Expecting 
your generous contribution and support.  
 
Tomorrow’s Timing (02.12.2023)  
Classes 1 to 5 :-  
7.45 am to 1.15 p.m.  
Classes 6 to 12:-  
7.45 am to 1.30 p.m.  
 
Note: Children are not allowed to bring the mobile to the school. 
 
Regards,  
Principal. 


